
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

04 March 2021 
 
Dear Parent or Carer 
 
RE: Year 8 HPV1 Vaccine 
 
If you would like your child in Year 8 to receive the HPV1 vaccine in school please 
follow this link to complete an online consent form. 
 
https://www.nhsimms.uk/HPV/information?Id=143854&Type=HPV 
 
The link will close on Tuesday 27 April 2021. The vaccinations will take place at 
your child’s school on Wednesday 5 May 2021. In previous years, this vaccination 
was only available for girls however medical evidence has shown the clinical 
significance to offering it to boys as well, and the various cancers that it can help to 
prevent in both genders. 
 
If you have any problems accessing the link or this is not your preferred method and 
would like to provide consent via the telephone please contact the immunisation 
team on 0333 358 3397 (option 9, then option 2). 
 
Thank you for your co-operation and support in trying out this new electronic consent 
scheme. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
Hull & East Riding Immunisation Team 
 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/HPV/information?Id=143854&Type=HPV

